
MESSENGER
SUNDAY SERVICE  

JULY 10, 2016
 

10:30 AM

Rev.C. Spencer Van Gulick

Scripture Lesson:    
Matthew14:28-29, 1 Corinthians 4:10 

Sermon: 
“Faith andFoolishness”

We welcome Rev. C. Spencer Van Gulickas our guest Pastor this week.

MEMORIALSERVICE FOR ELINOR RYAN

Saturday,July 16, 2016

10:00AM

HobeSound Community Presbyterian Church

Rev. Dr. Ben Sorensen officiating

Followingthe service a reception will be held in the Church Fellowship Hall. 

DONATION REQUEST: Several inquiries have been made concerning donations
in memory of Elinor Ryan. Her family is requesting donations of plants and/or
trees for our Memorial Garden. What a thoughtful request, and one that will result
in additional beautification of that special place on our church campus.

    4TH OFJULY FELLOWSHIP

     OnSunday July 3, Mary Wilburn hostedthe social hour following the worship
service and served numerous beautiful,delicious homemade red, white and blue
refreshments. The fellowship hall, which she personallydecorated in the spirit of
the holiday, was filled with many members andfriends who thoroughly enjoyed
the occasion.    

Thankyou, Mary, for creating such a wonderful holiday celebration.



 Mary Wilburn and Madeline Marx

SUNDAY WORSHIP SERVICE FLOWERSCHEDULE

      There are open Sundays for altar flowersign-up – the last week in July and
also in August. The cost of this donation is $35.00. You can dedicate the flowers
in any way youwish, and following the service the flowers are yours to do with as
youwish.  

 Pastor Ben's Corner

     Happy 4th of July week! I hope you all had a fantastic 4th of July as we
celebrated the birth of our phenomenal country. Aren't births wonderful? We
celebrate the birth of our country, we celebrate the birth of Jesus Christ and I
hope you all will celebrate with me the birth of our daughter! Louise Donna
Sorensen is due to come into the world on August 18, 2016. Anna is doing very
well and trying to stay cool during these summer months. The doctors are all
happy with Louise's progress thus far. I ask for your prayers for Anna and Louise
and for all of the expectant mothers around the world. I will keep you all updated
with Louise's progress!

Faithfully,
Pastor Ben

Please feel free to email, call or text Pastor Ben. His cell phone is 954.802.3311
and his email is ben@hscpc.org  
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BIRTHDAYS

      July 10  -  Connie Bell
                                Leanne Kindberg

      July15   -  Stacey Albrecht                       
                        Daphne Dupuis      

      July16   -  Mary Ann Steele
                      

ANNIVERSARIES THIS WEEK

     

      July12  - John and Suellen Milroy

      July 13 -  Tom and LouAnn Prestegard

      July 15 -  Ruth and Paul LaPrise

PRAYER REQUESTS

Elinor Ryan's family
Dorothy Barringer
Sandy Owen
Charles Schovain
Ed Heimann
Rita Skojec
Kent Phillips
Tricia Todd's Family
Josephine Scricca
Jonathan Suffill
Marilyn Benedict
Lorraine White
Jim White

Alex Lopez-Estrada
Brian Tobin
Jordan Cook
Susan McNaughton
George Roberts
Myrna Jubb
Pustay Family
Jamey Tessom
Ric Nichols and Family
DeDe Carrieri
Connie Bell
Carla and Larry Tinsley
Harry Hunter

Nameswill be removed from this list after three weeks unless a request is made
tokeep them on. This request can be madeto Pastor Ben, or to Karen Metzger, 
kmmetz@bellsouth.net,or 772 220-4678.                        

Visit our website: www.hscpc.org
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